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Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 1 April 2025 requesting the following information: 
 
Could I please have a copy of your current Collective Employment Agreement 

Please find attached the 2022-2025 Collective Employment Agreement for Kāpiti 
Coast District Council. 
 

 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Rach Wells 
Group Manager People and Capability 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū - Tangata me te Āheitanga 
 

 
 
 
 



If you are interested in the attachments which accompany this response, 
please contact us at: informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz 




